NATIONAL FINANCE COMPANY, INC.
BUSINESS CONTINUITY/ DISASTER RECOVERY PLAN

National Finance Company, Inc. (NFC) has developed a Business Continuity Plan, also commonly
referred to as a Disaster Recovery Plan, on how we will respond to events that significantly disrupt our
business. Since the timing and impact of disasters and disruptions is unpredictable, we will be flexible in
responding to actual events as they occur. With that in mind, we are providing you with this information
on our business continuity plan.

Contacting Us — If after a significant business disruption, such as a natural disaster, you cannot contact
your local branch office as you usually do, you should call our home office number at (843) 280-0130 or
go to our website www.nfcmoney.com or Facebook page to find information about the status of
operations at our local branch.

Our Business Continuity Plan — We plan to quickly recover and resume business operations after a
significant business disruption. Our database with your account information and transaction history is
located on a secure, remote server. That database is regularly backed up to an alternate secure location. In
the event of a local disaster or disruption our database and record of your account will not be affected.
Until we can resume operations in your area, we can access your account information from our home
office or another one of our business locations. Please call our home office at the above number to obtain
information about your account. You can also access your account information online at
www.nfmconey.com. Please regularly check our website and Facebook page for updates about our
operations in your local area.

For more information — If you have questions about our business continuity planning, you can contact
us at (843) 280-0130 or email info@nfcmoney.com.



